
Year 6 pupils

Dear Parents

RE: Year 5/6 Production

We are writing to let you know that with everything crossed, we are looking to run our end of term
summer production.

The production will be taking place on Monday 8th July (evening performance), Tuesday 9th July
(afternoon performance) and Wednesday 10th July (evening performance). The dress rehearsal will
also take place on Monday 8th July during the school day to the whole school.

All Year 5/6 pupils will be involved in the production, although speaking parts will be given to pupils in
Year 6. These pupils will be required to attend after school rehearsals.

Rehearsals will take place each Wednesday from 3:15-4:30pm, commencing Wednesday 22nd May then
after the half term break on 5th June, 12th June, 19th June, 26th June and 3rd July.

If you have any difficulty regarding these after school sessions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Should your child wish for refreshment before rehearsal, please provide them with a drink and/or snack.

Please complete the reply slip below

Yours faithfully

Y5 / 6 team
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Year 5/6 After School Rehearsals

I give permission for my child __________________ to attend the after school production sessions on
Wednesdays after school:

Delete as applicable:

I will collect my child at 4:30pm / My child will be walking home at 4:30pm


